
Our Lady and St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Email: school@olsj.org.uk 
Website: http://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 
Twitter account follow us on:@olasjprimary 
Telephone: (01709) 760084 
Head teacher: Mrs H McLaughlin 
Chair of Governors: Mr M Janvier 
Friday 23rd April 2021 

worrywednesday@olsj.org.uk 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform 
Children should come to school in full school 
uniform which includes white polo shirt, royal blue 
jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan, grey or black 
trousers/skirt/shorts and black shoes/trainers. Blue 
checked summer dresses can also be worn. Children 
should not wear jewellery or nail varnish and there 
should be no hair colouring. Children may wear a 
watch. Long hair should be fastened back and any 
headbands should be flat to the head and plain. 
Children should come to school in outdoor PE kit 
when they have their PE lesson, swimming lesson 
and Forest School session. This would be white polo 
shirt and royal blue school sweatshirt/cardigan, 
black or navy tracksuit bottoms and trainers. 

The Big Ask 
The Big Ask, the largest ever consultation with 
children aged 4 to 17 in England, was launched 
by the new Children's Commissioner this week. It 
aims to find out children’s concerns and 
aspirations about the future, so that we can put 
children at the heart of our country’s recovery 
from the pandemic. The results will help the 
Children’s Commissioner identify the barriers 
preventing children from reaching their 
potential, put forward solutions and set 
ambitious goals for the country to achieve. We 
will be using the Big Ask materials in school and 
you can use this link with your child to ensure 
their voice is heard! 

Free School Meals 
We have been informed that there is currently an 
intention to provide families in receipt of Free 
School Meals with vouchers over the summer 
holidays and we will send further information as 
soon as this becomes available. 
If you think you may be eligible for Free School 
Meals you can use this link to complete the form. 
https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/xfp/form/532 
Even if your child is currently in KS1 and therefore 
receives universal free school meals, completing 
the form does bring further funding into school 
which will directly benefit your child and you would 
qualify for vouchers over the summer holiday. 

 

Attendance this week: 94% 
 

RSE 
You may remember that due to school closures 
we decided to rearrange our coverage of the RSE 
programme, particularly in KS2, so that more 
sensitive topics could be taught face to face. We 
will be returning to the pathway during this term 
and parents will be notified by text if and when a 
class is due to cover a sensitive topic. Remember 
that you can access the RSE Pathway and the 
materials used in school using the following link 
and password. 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/primary/ 
Username: ol-joes-s63 
Password: bill-red 
 
 

 
Book of the Week 

This week our book recommendation comes from Saxon in Year 1. Saxon says… 

My favourite book is called Astronaut by Lucy M George. Other people should 

read this book because it's fun and it tells you all about space and being an 

astronaut. I like the facts it has in it. 

Let Mrs Janvier know if you’d like to read this book! 
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School Lunches 
This is the school menu for this half term. We are 
currently reviewing menu and lunchtime 
arrangements with a view to the DfE Food for Life 
programme and regard for the environment and we 
will keep you upto date with progress. 

Jess Cup 
This week’s winner was Caitlin Tracey-Jenkinson. 
She has become a wonderful role model of our 
school values and makes an excellent contribution 
to school life. Well done! 

 

Calpol/paracetamol 
Please remember that if children have had 
Calpol/paracetamol in the morning for any reason 
they should not attend school. This is on our risk 
assessment because Calpol/paracetamol brings 
down a temperature and therefore masks a 
COVID symptom. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


